A Note from Ms. Jessie

September 6, 2019
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Classroom update
 We are working very hard and are slowly falling into the new 2nd grade routines, but are still having trouble staying on task and not disrupting others.  We will work hard on this next week!  
IXL
  We have been practicing the concepts we’ve learned in class on ixl.   If you have your child use this online tool at home, you will see that the skills we are focusing on are highlighted in yellow.  Please remind your child to work on the highlighted skills to achieve mastery of 80 or higher.  The website and login information is attached to the 2nd grade information packet I sent home.  
Midterms
On Wednesday, Sep. 11 the student’s midterm grades will be available on School Speak, You will need to electronically “sign” saying you’ve seen the grades.  Midterms will not be sent home via paper copy this year.  If you have trouble accessing your child’s grades online, please let me know.
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A.R. Year End Celebration
 The students in second grade are all working towards a yearly point goal of 32 points.  They will need to meet this by May to be able to go on the A.R field trip.  This is a fun trip to celebrate their hard work and reading success.  (
Experience a new culture!
  This week in reading our theme was “families from around the world.”  If you are looking for something to do… Saturday, Sep. 7 from 4:30 – 11:00pm. you can experience a different culture at the St. Boniface GermanFest.  There will be music, food, rides, and much more.  Go to lafayettegermanfest.org for more information.  

Have a wonderful weekend!








